Gillian Padbury

From: Peter Hulbert

Sent: 28 December 2u1/ 12:41

To: " 'Rhian Bayliss'

Cc: Warwick Hirst; Gillian Padbury

Subject: RE: Newmarket Railway Pedestrian Crossing Closure
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you for your email in support of this cause.

Clir Peter Hulbert

From: Rhian Baylis:

Sent: 28 December 2017 11:37

To:

Cc: joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk; transportandworksact@dft.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Newmarket Railway Pedestrian Crossing Closure

Subject..
Weatherby Pedestrian Crossing.

To whom it may concern.
I wholly object to the proposed closure of the Weatherby Crossmg here in

my local area. |

I use the crossing on a regular basis. It is a much needed pathway linking
the south side of Newmarket to town.

It is so well used, I can say that I, more often than not, meet othels crossing
every time [ use it, dog walkers, families/pushchairs, elderly folk.

[ have lived in this area for the past 22 years and in that time, have only
known of one tragedy on that particular crossing. Sad as it was, this was not
an accident, it was an intentional act. |

The closure would have a huge impact on locals, escpecially those who have
recently purchased houses and flats close by to the crossing, of which there -
are many newly built properties.

I appeal for a re-think on this matter.

I cannot imagine the turmoil it would create for those people who rely on
the crossing, however, a footbridge would be preferable than a straight
closure. ‘

I hope you can take my points into consideration and I look forward to
hearing a suitable solution in due course.

Thank you.



R. Bayliss.



